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OFFICIAL 

 

 

Birmingham City Council  

Trusts and Charities Committee 

11 March 2024 

 

Commissioner’s Review:  

 

Commissioners have no observations on reports which deal with the funds held by the 

Council acting as corporate trustee. This applies also to actions that might be taken 

under any proposed urgency arrangements, provided they do not have any impact on 

funds held by the Council in its general or housing accounts.  

Any proposed action which does involve general of housing funds are subject to the 

Best Value Directions and requires prior approval from Commissioners. 

These reports only deal with trustee funds and neither commit nor imply that Council 

can or will contribute any other funding. 

 

 


